From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Saulius Simoliunas" Public Comment to GLWA Board Meeting on June 26, 2019
Date: Sunday, June 23, 2019 2:22:35 PM

There are many red flags rising in GLWA domain, such as rising rates, water shutoffs, lack of carbon
filtration, no tertiary treatment, floating of new bonds, etc. There are no adequate answers from GLWA. Its
facebook avoids problem issues. The real answer is a public debate between GLWA and the public. It is
never too late to start a meaningful dialogue. Many water authorities encourage public participation.
GLWA Board may consider adding a public member, what was not done at its creation. This public
representative may be elected. Saulius Simoliunas , 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 3134655786,
saulius@ieee.org
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